
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Jerry Bohnsack, Interim City Administrator 
 
RE: Request to Use City Property for Event Parking 
 
DATE:  December 2, 2024 

 
Background 
The City has received a request from Mike Wendt with North Central Bass to use the 
City’s vacant property to the east of the baseball field as overflow parking for a fishing 
tournament on Sunday, July 27, 2025. This group had a request approved for an event 
on July 14, 2024. See the attached request letter. 
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the request to use City property for 
event parking on Sunday, July 27, 2025.   

 


